
 

Route 50 Special Road Work Notice for Week of March 11-16 

NIGHTWORK -- TRAFFIC DETOUR SCHEDULED FOR RAMP FROM ROUTE 28 S.B. TO 

ROUTE 50 W.B.  

On or about the nights of March 11 and 12 (weather permitting) from approximately 9:00 pm to 

5:00 am, there will be a traffic detour for Route 28 SB traffic taking the exit ramp to Route 50 

WB in Fairfax County.  Ramp traffic will be detoured to WB Route 50 through the other three 

intersection loop ramps.  Temporary signs will be utilized to aid in detouring ramp traffic.  Also, 

a message board will be in place notifying motorists of the detour.  

Upon completion of this work, the exit ramp will be shifted slightly so that a concrete barrier can 

be installed along the right shoulder of the ramp and along Route 50 WB.  It is advised that 

delays are anticipated on Monday and Tuesday night, and it is recommended to utilize alternate 

routes.  

INTERSECTION WORK SCHEDULED FOR ROUTE 50 AND STONECROFT BLVD 

On the night of Friday, March 15 beginning at approximately 8:00 pm and continuing through 

the day on Saturday, March 16, there will be signal work taking place at the intersection of Route 

50 and Stonecroft Blvd in Fairfax County.  The permanent signal poles and signal heads will be 

removed, and new temporary signal poles will be installed with new overhead span wire and 

temporary signal heads.  

Lane closures will be up in both the Eastbound and Westbound directions of Route 50 until 

completion.  Also, police officers will be stopping traffic periodically so that the signal 

subcontractor can remove the permanent poles and install the new temporary signal poles and 

new span wire.  Upon completion of this work, the new intersection will be fully operational and 

the traffic configuration through the intersection will stay the same.  It is advised that delays 

are anticipated on Saturday, and it is recommended to utilize alternate routes.  

For more information on the Route 50 Widening Project, please visit the project website here.  

MORE ANNOUNCEMENTS 

http://lyris.loudoun.gov/t/42912460/147120082/103006/164/


Prom Wishes  

Also, in last week's newsletter I neglected to include this announcement: The Junior Women's 

Club of Loudoun are currently holding "Prom Wishes" dress drive.  You can donate your new or 

gently worn formal dresses and accessories to be given to local area young ladies that otherwise 

might not have Prom attire.  Dresses, shoes, purses, jewelry, accessories, and unopened 

cosmetics are accepted.  Donations can be left at the following County Community Centers: 

Claude Moore, Dulles South, Loudoun Valley, and Sterling until March 30.  

Collected items will be distributed, free of charge at the April 6 Prom Wishes event at Rust 

Library (near Ida Lee Park in Leesburg) from 10:00 am-2:00 pm. All Loudoun teen girls are 

welcome to attend free of charge.  For more information visit www.jwcl.org or email 

promwishes@jwcl.org. 

  

To unsubscribe from future updates, click here.  
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